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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Approving And
Authorizing The Appropriate City Officials To Execute The First Amendment To The Interlocal
Agreement With Broward County Agreement For Household Hazardous, Bulk And Yard
Waste Program Agreement For A One Year Term From September 30, 2018 To September
30, 2019.

Staff Recommends: The Approval of the Attached Resolution.

Explanation:

On September 4, 2013, the City Commission passed and adopted Resolution No. R-2013-

254 which authorized the appropriate City Officials to execute an Interlocal Agreement with

Broward County for the disposal of Household Hazardous Waste and Bulk Trash and Yard

Waste Drop-Off at permanent drop-off locations for a five (5) year term on a per capita cost

basis. The Interlocal Agreement currently in effect will expire on September 30, 2018, and

does not provide for renewals.

Broward County has proposed that the current Interlocal Agreement be extended for a one

year term under the same terms and conditions and has provided the attached First

Amendment to the Interlocal Agreement for consideration by the City. Article 4 of the current

Interlocal Agreement provides that the City’s payment for such services, which is based upon

a per capita calculation, shall be escalated by an amount not to exceed three percent

annually during the term of the Agreement.

The per capita fee for Household Hazardous Waste under the proposed First Amendment

and pursuant to Article 4, will increase from $2.06 to $2.12 which increases the annual

amount from $289,982.00 to $298,428.00. The per capita fee for Residential Drop-Off

Program of Bulk Trash and Yard Waste will increase from $.52 to $.54 which increases the

annual amount from $73,199.00 to $76,015.00. Although the per capita fee payment for the

City will increase, the County’s Residential Drop-Off Program of Bulk Trash and Yard Waste

disposal services to residents will be free of charge at permanent collection sites.

Funding for this service will be provided in the FY 2019 Budget, Department of Public Works
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Funding for this service will be provided in the FY 2019 Budget, Department of Public Works

Budget Account Numbers 45.5121.00000.534.004360 - Waste Disposal and

45.5121.00000.534.004631- Waste Disposal - Broward County

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir A. Ishmael, City Manager
George R. Keller, Jr., CPPT, Assistant City Manager, Public Safety
Sylvia Glazer, Public Works, Director
Paul Bassar, Director, Procurement & Contract Compliance
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